
 	  	  	  	  	  	 January 2, 2025 

  

Dear brothers,  Our brother Ricky Acosta will be with us for a conference February 21-23, 2025.  We 
would like to invite you saints to come join us for this time.  

*Please make note of conference schedule that is different from what we have done in the past.  Also, 
there will be no activity planned as we have sometimes done in the past.  We would encourage the saints 
to take advantage of the new format to plan their own Saturday activities if needed, as well as Saturday 
dinner together for more fellowship and blending.   

Important notes:  

Meeting hall capacity.  Due to the possible large number in attendance, we ask the saints to 
observe the request for sending a count of those coming.   

5th grade and under: Childcare will be provided for all 4 meetings, but parents coming with 
children should be prepared to assist in at least one of the children’s meetings.  

Parents of 6th grade and up:  Please plan to have your young person in the meetings, as this will 
be a good opportunity for you to shepherd them.  There will not be a separate meeting for this age group. 

It is important that the number of persons and children planning to attend is sent to us by Lord’s 
Day February 9th (12 days before the conference).   

Hospitality:  We will have very limited hospitality available on a first come first serve basis.    

Remote Transmission:  We plan to transmit the messages via zoom and will email a link a few 
days before the conference.    

The conference will take place at the meeting hall of the church in Spokane located 
at 715 W. Cora Avenue, Spokane, WA. 99205.    

The conference will consist of four meetings:   
Meeting 1, Friday evening February 21 at 7:00 p.m.   
Meeting 2, Saturday morning February 22 at 10:00 a.m.  
Noon to 1:00, Lunch will be provided at the meeting hall 
Meeting 3, Saturday afternoon February 22 at 1:00 p.m.(instead of in the evening)  
Meeting 4, Lord’s Day morning February 23 following the Lord’s table at 9:30 a.m.  

Please let us know the approximate number of adults and children who are coming by February 9th.  You 
may send your information to office@churchinspokane.org  

Many hotels are in vicinity of the meeting hall. 

Lord shepherd us during this time, the brothers in Spokane. 


